
Nov 20th - 24th Week at a Glance
Monday Professional Development Day - No School

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

Brighouse
Elementary

6800 Azure Road

Richmond, BC

V7C 2S8
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Principal

Leah Scharf
Vice Principal

School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 -10:25 - Recess

11:50 - 12:42 - Lunch

2:45  - Dismissal

Important Dates!
Nov 20 Professional 

Development Day - No 
School on this day

Dec 6 Immunizations

Dec 20 Winter Assembly

Dec 21 Report Cards published 
in MyEd to families

Dec 22 Last Day of School for 
Winter Break

Jan 5 First Day Back!

Dear Families, 

We are noticing that there is an increase of students needing extra 
snacks at the office.  The Ministry of Education has provided us with 
funds to use to purchase healthy snacks that we can offer on a daily 
basis to students at our school.  We started this week, and it’s been 
well received so far.  We are looking at expanding our options, as well 
as offering Breakfast Club one morning a month.  Stay tuned for more 
updates!

Earlier this week you should have received an email about the 
Richmond School District starting a new way for schools to provide 
quick updates to families by text message.  You can choose to opt-in 
by texting 978338 with a Yes.  Please choose to opt-in before 
November 30th, 2023.  If you have a new cell phone number, please 
let the school know to ensure that you receive the text when we start 
messaging families in this way.  More details is posted on our school 
website at brighous.sd38.bc.ca.

If you have any questions, you can email us at kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca.


Wishing you all good health,

Kathy Pantaleo and Leah Scharf 

Brighouse Newsletter 



Updates from our PAC! 
Our PAC website is a great place to go 
to find updates and answer questions 
about anything related to the PAC like 
Hot Lunches and Fundraisers!  


Our Purdy’s fundraiser is a great way 
to shop for gifts for friends and family 
as we get close to the Holiday 
Season. Click HERE to learn more!


Hot Lunch on Friday, 
December 8th! 
Our next Hot Lunch day is Friday, 
December 8th.  The Munchalunch link 
will be open and ready to go early 
next week.  Families will receive an 
email letting them know when they 
can order.

https://brighousepac.wixsite.com/thepac/purdy-s-fundraiser
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